
Department of Laws, Panjab University, Chandigarh. 

 

 

All the LL.M. 1st Semester students  (session 2017-18) are advised 

to submit topics of their term paper in the office to Sh. Hans Raj, 

Superintendent by 10th October, 2017 positively. 

 

 Students are advised to consult their supervisors in this regard 

and submit the application regarding  topic of term paper duly signed 

by their respective supervisors in the office by the stipulated period. 

 

 

 

(Prof. Shalini Marwaha) 

Chairperson 


